
My name is Chantal and I am writing to introduce myself
and my culinary experiences to you all. I take great pride

in my 27 years of experience in the culinary field, and
specialize in using organic and healthy produce for

adolescents, teens, adults, and seniors.

I am excited to present my menu for the Bayview School
of Ballet’s summer camp in 2025. I believe that fueling

our bodies with nutritious food is essential for maintaining
the energy and focus needed for a successful dance camp

experience.

 In the menu, you’ll find a variety of options that are both
delicious and nutritious.

I am looking forward to catering for the Bayview School
of Ballet summer camp, and I know that the food I

prepare will provide the necessary sustenance for the
campers to fully enjoy and achieve their best in dance. I

will provide detailed information kit on the menu,
ingredients, and allergen information. Please let me know

if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
Chantal 




